
RAVENNA TOWNSHIP  
LEGAL NOTICE – Public Hearing 

 
   Notice is hereby given that the Ravenna Township Planning Commission will 
hold a hearing on Wednesday, September 3, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.at the Ravenna 
Town Hall, 20425 Red Wing Blvd.   The purpose of the hearing is receive 
comments and concerns regarding a variance application to allow an accessory 
structure on property that does not have a dwelling on: 
     Parcel Id 33-01800-50-017   18950 Red Wing Blvd  
     Owned by Dennis Kirchner 
All interested parties are welcome to attend or submit comments in writing prior 
to the hearing via mail or email. 
          

  
Caroline Spurgeon,  
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer  
Clerk@ravennatownshipmn.com 
 


